Rosenberg Corey

From: Katie Dryden <katdryden@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:09 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

Dear Legislators:

I am a landlord in Curry County. | am a good landlord and have great tenants. But in the past some tenants have done
terrible things to my property. Landlords need to have a way to remove bad tenants as quickly as possible as the good
tenants suffer as well and don't want to live with the bad.

Please vote against HB 2004-A.
Thank you,

Katie L. Dryden

P.O. Box 6866

Brookings, OR 97415
(541) 412-9211



